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Principal’s Message: 
With one week left before spring break, we are quickly approaching the end of Term 2
and the start of badminton season as well as training for Spring Football Camp.
To celebrate the end of basketball season, the school held a pep rally on Thursday to
recognize our basketball program, culminating in a scrimmage in front of the entire
school. It was an exciting game with some outstanding performances. As a former coach
and scout, I can confidently say that we have some amazing athletes moving on to
Hilltop.

Meanwhile, our Cultural Exchange Fundraising Group is working hard to ensure that our
guests from Ontario experience the very best of Whitecourt and the surrounding area.
We are excited to showcase our community and province, creating an unforgettable
experience for them.

With that in mind, this Friday, two of our students will be running a canteen, selling a
variety of ice cream, candy treats, and pop. Be sure to stop by and support them while
enjoying some delicious snacks!

Our Student Success Programs are growing! Starting in Term 3, we will have Grade 7 and
Grade 8 cohorts for Math, SEL (Social-Emotional Learning), and Fitness. We are also
welcoming new students, with a strong focus on enrichment opportunities. We’re seeing
significant success in both math and literacy, and our fitness and sports programs are
helping athletes become stronger and faster as they experience the gains of hard work
and perseverance.

Looking ahead to next year, we are planning to expand our Student Success Academy
program to include a Grade 6, 7, and 8 cohort for students who want to excel both
academically and athletically. This initiative will focus on the psychology of success,
growth mindset, and high-performance development. Rather than simply being an
alternative program, which can carry a negative connotation, we are building an elite
program that supports well-rounded student excellence.

On Friday, we will also be holding our Student of the Month Assembly. Parents are
welcome to attend and join in the celebration!



Both girsl and boys at the PBS Pep Rally. 



Percy Baxter has a lot going on! 
Having fun and working togther; A beauitful

picture painted by one of our talented students.
Students showing off their high school theme
costumes. Students learning math concepts
hands on in the Student Success Academy 



Grade 7 Parents 

https://public.education.alberta.ca/APOS




Important Links
Facebook Page
Google Calendar of Events
Website

Thank you to Drop you Drawers
Laundromat for washing the

players uniforms after the last
tournament.

https://www.facebook.com/people/Percy-Baxter-Middle-School/61565134296245/
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/1?cid=Y181MzdhNmQyZmUxMGNlMzNiZTE5ZDY1OWRhNGVhODVlN2ZiOGQ4N2E2MzUyMjMwYzJlYzkzM2FjYmE4OTkxZDBjQGdyb3VwLmNhbGVuZGFyLmdvb2dsZS5jb20
https://www.percybaxter.ca/


Students of the Month:

Donation Request: 
We are seeking donations of Lego, gently used toys, and books to support our

students in creative and engaging learning opportunities. 
If you have any items you’d like to donate, please reach out to us. Every donation,

big or small, makes a difference!
Thank you for your support and generosity.





We Want to Give a Big Shout out to our
Sponsors!


